
 

My name is Judy Vinger. I am a resident of Williston, ND 

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to render my support of a “Do Pass” of SB 2104 

It is very important to me that laws are enforced in my state and country. You as legislators do your    

“do diligence” to pass laws that make life better for those of us in this state and country, and when 

those laws are broken or not adhered to there needs to be accountability; even  and especially,  when 

they are government run agencies.  

SB 2104 would require School Districts to be in compliance with state education-related state law and 

rule and would attach consequences if the law is broken, or overlooked.  This is not just about 

accountability, but about protection our children in the schools. If you do not attach a penalty for 

breaking the law, then there is no reason to make the law. Since the law is already in existence, please 

amend it as stated in SB 2104. 

 

 

 

 

 


